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Challenge the Mind, Inspire the Spirit

February 20, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians:

[ would like to invite you to our Open House that will take place on Thursday, March 14
from 5:00 P.M. to 7:00 P.M.

This is a time when you visit your child’s classroom where classwork and projects are
typically on display. You can visit any classroom during the two-hour event. Students can
show their families what they have been doing in class, and introduce them to their
teachers. This is not a time to hold a Parent-Teacher Conference.

[ hope that your visit to our classrooms will give you a glimpse of all the hard work and
effort by our students and faculty during the school year. All Physical Education Teachers
will be located in the GYM.

Elementary school aged siblings are welcome but make sure they are under parent

supervision at all times. Carpool and rideshare are encouraged as there is no on-site
parking available.

Sincerely,

Arturo Enriquez,
Principal



